CORRESPONDENCE
9/3/2021
DOCUMENT NO. 10120-2021

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 5:32 PM

To: 'ERNESTO FERNANDEZ'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Afternoon, Mr. Fernandez.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Conmmlssion Deput Y Clevk |
Flovida Public Service Comumission
2540 Shuward Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 22299

Phowe: (850) 41z-6467

From: ernie19540000=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io <ernie19540000=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On
Behalf Of ERNESTO FERNANDEZ

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 4:45 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Dear Commissioner

I BELIEVE FPL HAS BOUGHT OR BRIVE ALL THE COMMISIONERS AND THAS IS
WHY FPL DO WHAT THEY PLEASE.
FPL KNEW HOW MUCH THEY WNAT FROM THE BEGUINER.

Thank you,
ERNESTO FERNANDEZ

8340 SW 47TH ST
MIAMI FL, 33155-5405





